Hello,

| am writing to request that HB 3063 be opposed. If passed, this bill would give unconditional authority
to the government to decide what immunizations are given to children in order that they might maintain
their basic human right to education. This goes against the very foundations of our government, both
state and federal. Our bodies are our own and the government should not mandate what we inject into
ourselves or children. Our freedom to choose what is done to our bodies, specifically related to medical
procedures, is a freedom we cannot give over to legislators.

This bill strips Oregonians of their liberties and brings injustice upon us all.
Thank you,

Jessica Lenford



